
From: Joe Panushka
To: HCAI OSHPD RegsUnit
Subject: 2025 CMC Amendments - Table 4A for Clinics
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:56:08 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

Mia and Lori,
We have been responsible for the design of quite a few licensed clinics. I notice that the proposed
Table 4A in the 2025 CMC does not include the requirements for Primary Care Clinic Waiting Area
that has been in prior editions of Table 4A.   Was this intentional, or an accidental omission?
 
Joe Panushka AIA
Principal
 
Rasmussen & Associates
21 S. California Street, Fourth Floor,
Ventura, CA 93001
Please note new phone numbers:
Direct (805) 871-4212
Office (805) 648-1234 ext. 124 
FAX (805) 648-4444
JPanushka@RA-Arch.com
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